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What's New In PFP?
 

Parent & Family Partnerships has just
made communicating with the
University easier than ever! With
Olark, our office is able to receive live
chat messages directly from our office
web page! Simply click on the graphic
to the right of this page and find the
chat option on the bottom right
corner. Our next live chat will be from
11:30am - 1:30pm on Thursday,
December 19! We look forward to
making information more accessible
than ever!
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Winter Break

And conversation starters for you and your student

Avoid planning family activities without discussing with
your student first.

Clarify house rules and your expectations of your student
while they are home.

Change in your student's behavior and maturity is
natural; expect and support this change.
Prepare yourself for the emotions that come with the
beginning of a new semester.

Don't be afraid to give your student space and not be
constantly available. Let interactions happen naturally.

What to Ask

What are you looking forward to next semester?

What are some things that made you most
excited during the semester?
How would you like to spend your winter break?

http://www.stockton.edu/pfp


December 2019
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Housing Winter Break Information
What Your Residential Student Needs to Do Before Winter Break!

Empty entire fridge and freezer 

Close and lock all doors and
windows

Turn off all lights and unplug 
electronics

Remove all trash and recycling

Students returning to their housing
assignment in the spring semester
must check out no later than 12pm on
DECEMBER 18, 2019! 

If your student has any questions or
concerns specific to their individual
housing situation, encourage them to
reach out to the Office of Residential Life
on their own. Students can contact their
RA or visit the offices in Lakeside Lodge or
A100 for assistance.

This holiday season, give

yourself the gift of following

Parent & Family Partnerships on

social media!

For tips, reminders, informational
videos and more!

https://www.facebook.com/StocktonPFA/
https://www.instagram.com/stocktonufamily/


Looking Ahead 
December 18

Check out deadline for residential students
 

December 25 - January 1
University closed for holiday

 
January 21

Spring 2020 Classes Begin!
 

February 15
PFA Retreat

 
April 19

Sibs & Kids Day

On behalf of Parent & Family
Partnerships, we wish you and
your family a happy and
relaxing winter break! We hope
this time away from the stress
of school will be beneficial for
both your student and your
family as a whole. Stay warm,
and we can't wait for what's to
come next semester!

We are looking for volunteers to help at the Parent & Family
Partnerships table for upcoming Admission’s Open House events.  

Click here for more details and to sign up.

https://stockton.edu/calendars/index.html

